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Called to Order: 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

Highway Department: 

 

 

 

Inquiry: 

 

Minutes Approved: 

 

 

Adjourn: 

COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS 

 

September 8, 2014  

The regular meeting of the Lincoln County Board of Commissioners was held in the 

commission meeting room of the courthouse Monday, September 8, 2014. Chairman 

Terry Finch called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. with Member Al Joe Wallace 

present. Vice-Chairman Gerald Huehl was absent. County Clerk Dawn Harlow was in 

attendance. 

 

Others present for portions of the meeting: Michel O’Hare and Normal Mannel. 

 

Assistant Road Supervisor Michel O'Hare reported on highway department projects and 

equipment. The group discussed improvements to the unofficial detour route while K-

18 is closed, approximately 2 miles east of Lincoln, for a bridge replacement project.  

 

Norman Mannel inquired and commented on various subjects. 

 

Al Joe Wallace moved to approve and adopt the minutes of the September 2, 2014 

regular meeting as presented, seconded by Terry Finch. Motion carried. 

 

With no further business to come before the board the chairman adjourned the meeting 

at 11:15 a.m. until 8:00 a.m. Monday, September 15, 2014 in the commission meeting 

room of the courthouse. 


